
Dear Madam Chairwoman Tyson and Members of the Senate Assessment and Taxation Committee, 

I fully support SCR 1610 and urge you to do the same.  

The recent property tax assessments over the last few years and the corresponding increase in 
taxes have placed an unfair burden of us who are fixed income retirees. 

The recent increase of taxes (for us who are having trouble keeping up with inflation), are going to 
force us to make hard choices.  I do not wish to leave my beautiful KS property and move across the 
state line to MO but may have to consider it if these property tax increases persist at the current 
rate. 

I urge your support for SCR 1610. 

Sincerely, 

William Heilman 

Senate District 37 
 


